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MS 683 Employee Resource Groups Program 
 

Effective Date: March 7, 2025 
Responsible Office: Office of Civil Rights and Diversity (OCRD) 
Supersedes: 08/15/2016  

 
Issuance Memo (08/15/2016) 

 

MS 683 Employee Resource Groups Program has been 
removed from the Peace Corps Manual in response to 
the January 20, 2025, Executive Order “Ending 
Radical and Wasteful Government DEI Programs and 
Preferencing” and the February 5, 2025, Office of 
Personnel Management (OPM) Memorandum: 
“Further Guidance Regarding Ending DEIA Offices, 
Programs and Initiatives.” The agency will as soon as 
practicable formulate and approve a revised policy 
that is in accordance with the Executive Order and 
other guidance received. 
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